Bexar County
Emergency Services District No. 2
Workshop Minutes
February 8, 2010
2:00 P.M.

Bexar County Emergency Services District No. 2 conducted a workshop at the
Bexar County Fire Marshal’s Office located at 622 Dolorosa, San Antonio, Texas
78207, Monday, February 8, 2010 at 2:00 P.M.

1.

ATTEST:

Commissioner Panter and the other four Commissioners met with the
Bexar County Fire Marshal. With all five District Board members present, a
quorum was established.

Discussion with members of the GVVFD Board on the contract and issues
between the District and GVVFD. The five members spoke with the Bexar
County Fire Marshal about the issues that they have with the Geronimo
Volunteer Fire Department. Some of the issues were the slow response
time that the District members feel has only gotten worse since the new
station opened, refusing to sign a contract and getting volunteers more
involved in the day-to-day operations. The Fire Marshal did let the District
know that he had no authority over the ESD and could only request that
they meet with GVVFD to attempt to work out a resolution to the problems.
The District was willing to have Commissioner Panter meet with the
President of GVVFD at the Fire Marshal’'s office in an attempt to work
things out.

Adjourn. The workshop was adjourned at approximately 4:17 P.M.
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